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April 30, 2000 

Most Rev. Philip Wilson 

Dear Phil: 

It was great talking to you the other day. Let me know the dates that you will be in 
Europe and I will see if I can meet you there. 

The following pages represent two efforts. First, there is a canonical research paper that 
our canonists researched for the Archbishop. It presents the various avenues open to a 
bishop in a situation ~imihlr to that which we discU!:sed. Also, I have enclosed copies of 
pages 179-206 of the Clergy Procedural Handbook. I think these may be of assistance. 

With regards to nn actual appeal to the Signatura., they usually request that you send a 
clean and bond copy of the Acts of the case. When I say clean, I mean that anything that 
was handwritten would also be transcribed. I would attach a cover letter asking for them 
to receive this appeal. Also, I would provide a table of contents. 

Please let me know via fax ( 414-769-3310) or email (brundaget@archrnil.org) that you 
received this. 

Know of my prayers for you and for the people you shepherd. 

Peace in the Risen Lord, 

: (..-Yi'\ 

Tom Brundage 

!. J. J !'\ 
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